
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Fulshear will hold two Public Hearings regarding proposed zoning regulation text 

amendments specifically amendments to Article II and Article III of the Coordinated 

Development Ordinance (CDO), and Article VI of Chapter 8 of the Code of Ordinances.  The 

first public hearing will be held by the Planning and Zoning Commission on April 12, 2024, at 

8:30 a.m.  The second public hearing will be held by the City Council on April 16, 2024, at 5:30 

p.m.  Each hearing will be held at the City of Fulshear Municipal Complex, located at 6611 W. 

Cross Creek Bend Ln., Fulshear, Texas 77441.  Interested parties may appear at the public 

hearings and be heard with respect to the proposed amendments.  A copy of the proposed 

amendments is on file at the City Secretary’s office located in the City of Fulshear Municipal 

Complex and may be inspected on Monday through Thursdays from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and 

Fridays from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  For questions regarding the proposed amendments, please 

call Joshua Brothers, City of Fulshear 


